
Thank you to: LLUHEC Residents

Dear LLUHEC Residents and Fellows, Seeing you all step up this past year during 
the Pandemic reminded me how fortunate I am to get to work with Residents 
every day! You ARE ALL an inspiration and without your hard work, dedication, and 
grit, Loma Linda University Health would not be the same. From the bottom of my 
heart, I thank each and every one of you for what you do, day in and day out. 
Happy Thank a Resident Day

From:  Justin Kerstetter, Graduate Medical Education Office



Thank you to:  Gerald Cox, MD, INTERNAL MEDICINE

Thank you for your leadership on our recent MOD rotation together.  You displayed 
a model for interns and students, particularly in regard to patients who required an 
extra level of sensitivity and wholeness into the approach of their care.

From:  Mike C. Nguyen, DO, Internal Medicine



Thank you to:  Ahmed Aziz, INTERNAL MEDICINE

Thank you so much for looking out for me and being so encouraging on CCU. You’re 
an awesome resident and are going to be a fantastic hospitalist.

From:  Josh Edmondson, LLUSM



Thank you to:  Ann Wang, INTERNAL MEDICINE

Thank you Dr. Wang for your awesome primary care for your patients at SACHS. 
Follow up on labs/study and calling patients; we and the patients appreciate it!

From:  Donna Lien, IM/Anesthesia



Thank you to:  Lydia Zheng, INTERNAL MEDICINE

Lydia, you have helped so much with student education this year! Can't thank you 
enough for all you do to create an outstanding learning environment!

From:  Andy Wright, GI



Thank you to:  INTERNAL MEDICINE RESIDENTS

Thank you for all your hard work and dedication. It  has been a very difficult year 
and we really appreciate all you have done .

From:  Cynthia Serabyn DO, Dermatology VA



Thank you to:  Dr. Jacksion Heilbronn, INTERNAL MEDICINE

Thank you for your persistent, compassionate care of complex patients at SACHS!

From:  Donna Lien, IM/Anesthesia



Thank you to:  INTERNAL MEDICINE RESIDENTS

Residents are the backbone of the medicine service especially during COVID time! 
Thank you for your service 

From:  Dr. Vinutha Rajesh, Cardiology 



Thank you to:  INTERNAL MEDICINE RESIDENTS

Our residents have done an spectacular job during the pandemia, they have 
matured and were able to take care of end of life care that has not happened in the 
past. Proud of all of you

From:  Liset Stoletniy, MD, Cardiology 



Thank you to:  Mona Karim, INTERNAL MEDICINE

Thank you, Mona, for being an awesome senior during my Sub-I. Hope you’re doing 
well and excited for your senior year. Best wishes! 

From:  David Deemer, School of Medicine 



Thank you to:  Thai Nguyen, INTERNAL MEDICINE

You were the best resident I’ve worked with in medical school. Friendly fun and 
super knowledgeable and you have an obvious curiousity and love for learning that 
is contagious. Thanks for being you!!

From:  Ben, Medical Student 



Thank you to:  Sue Min (Sophia) Kwon, INTERNAL MEDICINE

Hey! I hope you know that you are doing your best and are doing grrrrreat. ❤ Go, 
Suemin!

From:  Hannah Choi, School of Medicine 



Thank you to:  Adeba Mohammad, INTERNAL MEDICINE

My two weeks on CCU with you were incredible, in no small part due to your 
enthusiasm, encouragement, feedback, and love of teaching. You're exactly the 
type of resident that a medical student wishes to work with, and hopes to one day 
become! Thank you!

From:  Ryan Marais, School of Medicine 



Thank you to:  Derrick Cleland, INTERNAL MEDICINE

My week of inpatient IM during my Sub-I with you was incredible, in no small part 
due to your enthusiasm, encouragement, feedback, and love of teaching. You're 
exactly the type of resident that a medical student wishes to work with, and hopes 
to one day become! Thank you!

From:  Ryan Marais, School of Medicine 



Thank you to:  Kate Mower, INTERNAL MEDICINE

My two weeks of CCU with you were incredible, in no small part due to your 
feedback, and love of teaching. You're exactly the type of resident that a medical 
student wishes to work with, and hopes to one day become! Thank you!

From:  Ryan Marais, School of Medicine 



Thank you to:  Sahib Grewal, INTERNAL MEDICINE

My week of inpatient IM during my Sub-I with you was incredible, in no small part 
due to your enthusiasm, encouragement, feedback, and love of teaching. You're 
exactly the type of resident that a medical student wants to work with, and hopes 
to one day become! Thank you!

From:  Ryan Marais, School of Medicine 



Thank you to:  Jaime Rudyk, INTERNAL MEDICINE

My week of inpatient IM with you was incredible, in no small part due to your 
enthusiasm, encouragement, feedback, and love of teaching. You're exactly the 
type of resident that a medical student wants to work with, and hopes to one day 
become! Thank you!

From:  Ryan Marais, School of Medicine 



Thank you to:  Kelli Kam, INTERNAL MEDICINE

The LLUMC IM program rocks, in no small part due to your cheerfulness, 
encouragement, feedback and love of teaching. You're exactly the type of resident 
a medical student wants to work with and hopes to one day become! Thank you!

From:  Ryan Marais, School of Medicine 



Thank you to:  Sophia Kwon, INTERNAL MEDICINE

My two weeks of CCU with you were incredible, in no small part due to your 
cheerfulness, encouragement, feedback and love of teaching. You're exactly the 
type of resident a medical student wants to work with and hopes to one day 
become! Thank you!

From:  Ryan Marais, School of Medicine 



Thank you to:  Stacey Lumabao Bernardo, INTERNAL MEDICINE

My week of OBGYN with you was incredible, in no small part due to your 
cheerfulness, encouragement, feedback and love of teaching. You're exactly the 
type of resident a medical student wants to work with and hopes to one day 
become! Hope family medicine is going well! Thank you!

From:  Ryan Marais, School of Medicine 



Thank you to:  Esther Chong, INTERNAL MEDICINE

Hi Esther! Thanks for incorporating us students as part of the team, and being an 
awesome senior! It was super fun working with you and I appreciated your 
positivity and chill energy! 

From:  Nat Ng, School of Medicine 



Thank you to:  Timothy Kokanovich, INTERNAL MEDICINE

Hi Timothy! Thanks for being super friendly to me - always throwing out teaching 
points and involving me in conversations during our palliative elective waaaay
back! 

From:  Nat Ng, School of Medicine 



Thank you to:  Matthew Gebre, INTERNAL MEDICINE

Hi Matt! Thanks for being super willing to teach us med students and just being 
excited about learning in medicine. It was fun going over cardiac stuff with you 
during CCU!

From:  Nat Ng, School of Medicine 



Thank you to:  Lindsay Lim, INTERNAL MEDICINE

Hi Lindsay! Thanks for being an awesome senior and for all of the positivity and 
light you bring to the team, especially on a rotation like MICU! :)

From:  Nat Ng, School of Medicine 



Thank you to:  Muntarin Karim, INTERNAL MEDICINE

Hi Mona! Thanks for all the energy and passion to learn that you brought to the 
MICU, it was really hype working with you! 

From:  Nat Ng, School of Medicine 



Thank you to:  Emily Lin, INTERNAL MEDICINE

Hi Emily! Thanks for your guidance in the MICU, teaching me how to present on 
rounds and all! I appreciate your drive to engage us, and your passion for 
procedures!

From:  Nat Ng, School of Medicine 



Thank you to:  Payush Chatta, INTERNAL MEDICINE

Hi!! Thank you for being such an amazing doctor, teacher, and person. I was so 
scared to go on medicine rotation third year and I'm so glad it was with you. You 
never made me feel small, stupid, or like I didn't know what I was doing (even 
though I for sure didn't). I hope you're getting some rest after a super stressful 
year. Thank you for being amazing!

From:  Alexis Carnduff, School of Medicine 



Thank you to:  INTERNAL MEDICINE RESIDENTS

A huge Thanks to all residents especially those who helped during Covid surge , for 
their incredible perseverance and hard work!

From:  Leena Sahay/Hospitalist, Internal Medicine 



Thank you to:  Kathia Cordero-Caban, INTERNAL MEDICINE 

Through your kindness, displayed not only to patients but everyone on the team, 
you remind us of the physician we want to be. You were always willing to teach, to 
say a kind word, and to show love to those on your team. Thanks for being a bit of 
sunshine on what can feel like a dark journey. 

From: Kristoff Foster, School of Medicine 



Thank you to:  Hannah Lokos, INTERNAL MEDICINE 

Thank you for showing what it means to take care of the whole patient even in the 
midst of difficult working conditions. Thank you for inspiring colleagues and 
medical students to take the time to explain to patients and families what is 
happening to their loved one in times of crisis. Thank you for rocking all the 
Christmas decorations.

From: Joyce McRae, SOM 



Thank you to:  Vivek Shah, INTERNAL MEDICINE 

Thank you for showing what it means to take care of the whole patient even in the 
midst of difficult working conditions. Thank you for inspiring colleagues and 
medical students to take the time to explain to patients and families what is 
happening to their loved one in times of crisis. Thank you for rocking all the 
Christmas decorations.

From:  Jayaram Chandrasekar, Internal Medicine 



Thank you to:  Jay Hwang, INTERNAL MEDICINE 

Thank you for being amazing :) 

From:  Kris + Esther, MS4 



Thank you to:  Kelli Kam, INTERNAL MEDICINE 

It was fun realizing how may mutual friends we have! Thank you for making CCU 
rotation fun! :)

From:  Kris + Esther, MS4 



Thank you to:  Sophia Kwon, INTERNAL MEDICINE 

Thank you for being such a loving and caring person! You are doing great! Keep 
being awesome, as you always are!

From:  Esther Choi, MS4, LLUSOM



Thank you to:  Jerome De Vera, INTERNAL MEDICINE 

One of the best residents I've ever worked with!  I appreciate the great care you 
put into your very difficult patient panel!  You are definitely a physician I would let 
take care of my friends and family!

From:  Amy Schill, Internal Medicine, Loma Linda VA



Thank you to:  Esther Cha, INTERNAL MEDICINE 

I'm going to miss working with you in clinic next year--it's been my privilege to 
work with you and care for patients with you for the last three years!  You're a 
wonderful physician!

From:  Amy Schill, Internal Medicine, Loma Linda VA



Thank you to:  Sandy Lee, INTERNAL MEDICINE 

Thank you for your work ethic, clinical skills, and your excellent patient care these 
last three years.  I am always impressed by your positive attitude and dedication 
to our patients.  We will all miss you next year in continuity clinic!

From:  Amy Schill, Internal Medicine, Loma Linda VA



Thank you to:  Hannah Lokos, INTERNAL MEDICINE 

Hannah - you are a wonderful addition to our continuity clinic and I'm so privileged 
to work with you.  Our patients are in capable, caring hands!

From:  Amy Schill, Internal Medicine, Loma Linda VA



Thank you to:  Kathleena D'Anna, INTERNAL MEDICINE 

Kathleena, it's been great working with you in clinic.  Thank you for your hard 
work and positive attitude.  You take great care of your patients and I really 
appreciate you.

From:  Amy Schill, Internal Medicine, Loma Linda VA



Thank you to:  Michael Lee, INTERNAL MEDICINE 

Thank you for all you do for our patients in continuity clinic.  You're an excellent 
physician and I enjoy working with you very much!

From:  Amy Schill, Internal Medicine, Loma Linda VA



Thank you to:  Zach Hanson, INTERNAL MEDICINE 

Thank you for being a great addition to our continuity clinic family--I look forward 
to the next couple of years.  Thank you for the excellent care you give our patients!

From:  Amy Schill, Internal Medicine, Loma Linda VA



Thank you to:  INTERNAL MEDICINE RESIDENTS

A HUGE thank you to all of the Internal Medicine residents!!!  What you guys have 
done to band together is just incredibly inspirational!!  You guys are AMAZING!! I 
am so proud and humbled to be your program director!!

From:  Sonny Lee, Internal Medicine



Thank you to:  INTERNAL MEDICINE RESIDENTS

You all have contributed tremendously during this pandemic. I wanted to thank 
each one of you on your effort and dedication to our pateints and the institution. 
Thank you. 

From:  Patricia Dang, Internal Medicine



Thank you to:  Jason Elperin, INTERNAL MEDICINE

Thank you for being such a hard working, enthusiastic, and dedicated to great 
patient care. 

From:  Kristin Carr MD, Infectious Diseases



Thank you to:  Sophia Kwon, INTERNAL MEDICINE

Dr. Kwon! :) You are an inspiration! From your blog stories to seeing how hard 
you're working through the pandemic, you've taught me and made me think about 
what kind of doctor I aspire to be. Thank you, Sophia! Even as an intern you are 
making a difference!! 

From:  Esther Jeon, Student 



Thank you to:  Sophia Kwon, INTERNAL MEDICINE

Hi. I know it's been tough, but know that you are so appreciated by so many and a 
huge inspiration to me. Even during these hard times, thanks for being a positive 
force in my life as well as the lives of the patients you serve and treat! Love ya!

From:  Iris, Medical Student 


